
From: Sargent, Kimberly
To: Protocol Gift Officer
Cc: Belmore, Nancy
Subject: RE: Submission to Department of State of Listing of Gifts of More Than Minimal Vlaue Given to Foreign

Individuals During FY 2014
Date: Monday, October 27, 2014 9:15:41 AM

Ms. Wham – the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission does not have any gifts to report.

If you require additional information, please find my contact information below.

Regards,

Kim Sargent 
Director of Protocol
Tel: 301-415-1698
Cell: 202-590-0096
kimberly.sargent@nrc.gov
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